

## Jan Tombiński

## Ambassador

Permanent Representative of Poland to the European Union

Dear M Joyeuren

I was very pleased while meeting you at the Polish Christmas Eve on 18 December. Yours interest for F. Chopin and his Swedish liaison was for me a real surprise. I'm under impression of your ability to use this little known episode from the life of Chopin to rise people attention for the tuberculosis.

Your project Icons of Europe may be a good tool for presenting in attractive form various important issues for our society.

I wish you a Happy New Year.

Vincerely yours

Brussels, 7th of January 2008

Web site: www.polrepeu.be

Tel.: +32 (0)2 7777 224 Fax: +32 (0)2 7777 297

E-mail: mail@polrepeu.be